
 
 
Dear student,  
 
We would like to inform you in regard to the Erasmus incoming students’ online procedure  

 

Online Application Procedure Erasmus Students IN 
http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/estudiantes/onlineapplicationinstruccionesespaaolerasmus201112?lang=en 

Information and Dates: 

Erasmus incoming for next academic year  

For first semester or full academic year:  

• 1st of May to 15th June: Online application and study plan proposal 

• From 9th July on: Sending of acceptance e-mails 

For second semester:  

• From 1st to 31st October: Online application and study plan proposal 

• From 13th December on: Sending of acceptance e-mails 

IMPORTANT: The final approval of courses is subject to the availability of places at the courses once 
you register and enrol at the University of Granada at the beginning of the semester.  

• Should you have any question about the new application procedure, please contact: 
intlinfo@ugr.es 

Instructions 

• Instructions  

Online Application 

• Online Application 

 
 
All students must be nominated previously by their home university.  
 
Please, be sure your University has sent to incoletras@ugr.es  your following information 
 

• First name / last name 
• NIE/Passport number 
• Email address 
• Study area 
• Duration of stay (autumn, spring or full year) 



 
 
You don´t need to send any document as all the important data will be saved on the application.  

 

Deadlines: 

 

Autumn term/Full a.y. Spring term 

Nomination deadline:  
1st of May 
Online application: 
 1 May - 15 June 

Nomination deadline:  
1st of October 
Online application:  
1-31 October 

 
 
Please follow the online process as we will only accept students who have done their online 
application.  

Instructions to fill in the online application can be found here:  

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/estudiantes/onlineapplicationinstructionsenglisherasmusneutro 

Online application available at:  

https://oficinavirtual.ugr.es/apli/intercambio/alumnos_in/index.html 

 

Incoming students can apply online for a mentor when filling the online application. 
Information about our Buddy Programme or Programa Mentor available at  

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/estudiantes/nuevas-iniciativas-para-estudiantes-internacionales 

Updated information about our orientation week will be published at:  

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/movilidad/estudiantes/entrantes/jornadas-incoming 

 The official academic calendar is published at 

http://secretariageneral.ugr.es/pages/calendario  

 More useful information for incoming students at our International Student Guide: 

http://sl.ugr.es/04fF        and at: 

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/estudiantes/estudiantes-internacionales  

 Information for Partner Universities is available here:  

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/socios/socios  



 We inform you that University of Granada will be closed from 1st to 31st August, but there 
will be a person in charge for international relations in this period for urgent matters. The 
information will be published during the closing period at this website noticeboard:  

http://internacional.ugr.es/  

  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Many thanks and kind regards from Granada 

  

  

 


